
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Customer 

 

 
Wombwell Post Office®

 

60-62 High Street, Wombwell, Barnsley, S73 8DA 

Temporary Closure – Cancelled 

Further to my recent letter, in which I advised you that the above branch would be closing 

temporarily on Monday 27 July 2020 at 17:30, due to the resignation of the Postmaster. 

 

I am now pleased to let you know that we have found a temporary operator to run the Post 

Office at its current location. This will allow the branch will continue to provide Post Office 

services to the local community while we look for a more long term solution. 

 

I know that the local community will welcome this news and hope you and our customers 

will continue to support their local Post Office. 

 

Thank you for your time in this matter. 

Yours faithfully 

Richard Clark 

Richard Clark 

Change Manager 

 

How to contact us: 

 

comments@postoffice.co.uk 
postofficeviews.co.uk 
FREEPOST Your Comments 

 
 

To get this information in a different format, for example, in larger print, 

audio or braille please contact the Customer Helpline on 

03457 22 33 44 or Textphone 03457 22 33 55. 
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